The U.S Department of State’s
Office of Foreign Missions (OFM)

Invites the New York City Consular Corps
to a briefing on:
OFM Programs,
Consular Notification & Access Qutreach,
and on

Social Security and the Consular Corps

Date: March 27™, 2013
Time: 8:30 a.m. — 12:00 p.m.

799 United Nations Plaza, 2™ floor
(corner of First Avenue and 45" Street)

Representatives from the Office of Foreign Missions and from the Bureau of Consular Affairs
will discuss these topics and answer questions, as will a representative from the Social Security
Administration office in New York City. A representative from the Bureau of Diplomatic
Security’s New York Field Office will also be on hand.

RSVP by March 22nd to: ofmnyrsvp(@state.gov  or (646) 282-2825

For security reasons, please provide the attendee’s first and last name, office affiliation and
position, and an e-mail address. Photo ID will be required.

For space reasons, each Consulate is asked to send one representative.



